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Message from Friends of 

Launton School 

Sale of snacks in the playground at 

3.15pm this Friday  

 

 

 

 

A weekly update to Parents, Grandparents and Carers 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

The school has been buzzing with the sounds of the children enjoying their learning and 
we have been impressed by their enthusiasm and commitment to be the very best 
learners they can be. 
 
We will shortly be sending home a copy of the information that we hold in school, 
including contact information for you and a request to update photograph permission 
forms; please return these as quickly as you can so that we have up to date information. 
 
Teachers are trying to get to know parents; please feel free to say “hello” if you are able 
in the mornings, when you will find them in the playground. They will also note any 
planned changes to pick up arrangements for your child. We will also be updating the 
‘authorised collector’ information in due course. At the end of the day, teachers are 
available and very happy to talk to you about how your child is settling in to the new 
school year. 
 
In assembly, the children enjoyed learning of the weekend exploits of the intrepid group 
of walkers, the Cannon Crew, who walked 50km on the Thames Path Challenge to raise 
money for school projects. The generous donation of time, energy and impressive 
resilience was understood and hugely appreciated by children and staff. Thank you to 
Mrs Cannon, Charlotte, Mark Horseman, Andrea Williams, Mark Williams, Melanie Parker 
and Lynda Dix who raised an astonishing £3000 for the benefit of children in our school, 
bringing the total raised through Launton Active and walking challenges, to over £6000. 
The first part of the field project began over the summer with the installation of a section 
of the fence to keep the children safe. 
 
All are welcome to the PTA meetings that will be held on 26th September to plan the 
autumn term activities. The meetings are 2.15pm and 7.30pm in the school hall. I am 
reliably informed by the children that they have been strategically collecting tokens from 
TESCO and posting them on our behalf so that we can benefit from the ‘Bags for life’ 
scheme; please join in if you are able: the cause with the greatest number of tokens will 
receive £4000. 
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Dates for your 

diary 

 
 

 

 

 
Confirmed Term Dates 2018-2019 

Confirmed Term Date Link 
  

 

Message for Rowan Class and Ash Class Parents 
This term’s topic for Year 2, Year 1 and Reception children is “Ourselves”. Please would 
you help your child to find two photographs of themselves to bring to school on Monday? 
They should bring a baby photograph and a recent photograph. 

 

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

 

If you wish your child to join the martial arts club on Wednesdays, please contact 

Jake. 

 

Email: jake_kennett_100@live.co.uk 

Mob no: 07427 529419 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/06a6fdfd-5349-4cd6-b522-7ee3baae04d8/1d677197-9c7c-4f81-ab7d-97bd538047ce/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202018%20%20%202019.pdf
mailto:jake_kennett_100@live.co.uk
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